
 

    
           

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     
    

    
 

   
     

      
  

 
  

   
      

  
 

    
    

   
 

  
 

 
 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am more than happy to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of a great company, Jeffrey R. 
Shapiro, DDS, PC. Established in the bustling metropolis of New York City, Jeffrey R. Shapiro, DDS, PC is a 
distinguished multi-specialty dental company offering a wide array of services. 

Jeffrey R. Shapiro, DDS, PC stands out for its comprehensive range of dental services, offering a 
spectrum of treatments to address various oral health needs. Its commitment to excellence is evident 
in its team of highly skilled professionals. From routine check-ups and preventive care to specialized 
treatments, they work hard to ensure that each patient receives personalized attention and tailored 
solutions. 

The state-of-the-art facilities at Jeffrey R. Shapiro, DDS, PC contribute to a comfortable and modern 
environment, fostering a positive experience for patients. Whether seeking general dentistry, 
orthodontics, or specialized procedures, its diverse services cater to the unique requirements of its 
clientele. As a testament to its reliability and professionalism, Jeffrey R. Shapiro, DDS, PC has 
established itself as a trusted dental resource in the area. 

I confidently recommend Jeffrey R. Shapiro, DDS, PC for its unwavering dedication to delivering 
exceptional dental care across a broad spectrum of services. Its great team will go above and beyond to 
help you put the confidence back in your smile. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Horn 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

220 Albany Tpke #643, Canton, Connecticut 06019 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/jhorn 
Main 860-724-2856 Fax 860-717-3220 Email  jon.horn@schooleymitchell.com 
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